Steven Sepe

From:

barry schiller <bschillert358@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, February 6, 2024 10:50 AM

To:

House State Government and Elections Committee

Subject:

support for H7329 before State Government & Elections Committee today 2/6

Dear House Committee on State Government and Elections

My wife and I are writing to express support for bill H7329 calling on the Federal government to take steps to minimize the risk of nuclear war.

We realize that while it is a resolution with no force in law, we still think it is worthwhile to call attention in Washington to concern about the threat of nuclear disaster, especially with the Russia-Ukraine war involving a major nuclear power, the Middle East aflame, and tensions rising over China and North Korea that are also nuclear powers. There is at least some possibility that something could go disastrously wrong. We also would want to avoid an expensive nuclear arms race when we need so many resources here at home.

We thank Rep. Donovan for sponsoring this, and also all the co-sponsors

Barry and Libby Schiller North Providence bschillert358@gmail.com